
Circular No 26 /P & G/2022-23 

SOUTH POINT SCHOOL 
 

An ISO 45001:2018 Certified Institution 

NOTICE : CLASSES I – V 
Dear Parents, 
 

As you are aware that physical classes were discontinued from April 27 due to extreme 

heat conditions and the consequent Government notification.  
 

We are happy to inform you that post the summer vacations, pupils will be attending 

physical classes regularly from June 15, 2022. Please note the school timings: 
 

Class             Morning Session  Afternoon Session 

I 7.00 am – 11.15 am 12.20 pm – 4.35 pm 

II – V 7.00 am – 11.30 am 12.15 pm – 4.45 pm 
 

All entry/exit gates, waiting areas and other strategic positions within the school premises 

will continue to be manned to ensure smooth monitoring of all movement and activities. 

We strongly discourage overcrowding of guardians near the school gates and in the 

courtyard.  
 

School gates will be opened for entry 20 minutes before the commencement of classes. 

Kindly ensure that your wards reach School on time and are also collected on time after 

dispersal. All school buses will ply for those already enrolled. 
 

Please note the entry points: 
 

Entry for Morning Students: 

Gate No. 1 Gate No. 2 

All Bus Children Guardian / Pool Car children 

of Classes I to V 
 

Entry for Afternoon Students : 

Gate No. 1 Gate No. 2 

Bus Children of all classes,  

Guardian / Pool Car children of Classes  II to V 

Guardian / Pool Car children 

of Class I  
 

Dispersal will be section-wise through Gate No 2. Please carry the duplicate ID card of 

your ward, prepared by you. We will be issuing a new ID card soon. In keeping with the 

Covid protocols, wearing of masks will continue to be mandatory. However, in case a 

student has a medical issue, permission may be sought on the basis of a doctor’s certificate. 

A detailed timetable will be shared soon through the school App. 
 

 

We hope, dear guardians that you will extend your full cooperation as always, in the 

resumption of normal physical classes, as the sooner we return to normalcy, the greater joy 

your wards will derive from their school experience. 
 

07.06.2022 Principal 


